
CORRESPONDENCE
To THE EDITOR OF Philosophy

McTAGGART
SIR,

I am editing for publication a volume of philosophical papers by the late
Dr. John McTaggart Ellis McTaggart of Trinity College, Cambridge, and am un-
able to trace a MS. entitled "The Empirical Element in Metaphysics." This was
the last address he delivered to the Moral Sciences Club at Trinity in 1923 or 1924.

Might I be permitted to ask of any reader who possesses the MS., or knows what
became of it, that he kindly communicate with me ?

Yours, etc.,
S. V. KEELING,

UNIVERSITY COLLEGE,
UNIVERSITY OF LONDON,

July 10, 1933.
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